
                                                                       

                            August 19, 2012 MFAA Meeting, held at the Lunenburg Sportsmans Club 

 

Call to order:  1:15pm 

Roll Call: President and NFAA Director: Paul Lewkowicz, Classification Secretary/Treasurer: Ruby 

Shannon, Recording Secretary: Carmen Sarver, Beard Members: George Williams & Greg Gioiosi. 

Clubs Present:  Granby, Luneneburg, Pequoig, Riverside, Tepee, Westfield 

Secretary Report: Accepted as emailed 

Treasurer Report:  Accepted as written  

Correspondence: None 

Committees: 

1. Auditing: No report 

2. By-Law:  No report 

3. Classification:  194 members  

4. Newsletter:  request to froward additions by Aug. 26th. Please spread the word to all the 

club members to give email address, so we can forward newsletter via email. 

5. 20 Pins:  not a lot of activity, only a few people collecting pins 

6. Bow Hunter:  No Report 

7. Tournament:  No Report 

8. NFAA Directors Report:  Nationals went well, the weather cooperated, though it was very 

warm.  Planning meeting for NFAA end of Sept. which Paul Luwkowicz will attend and give 

us news and updates at our Oct. meeting. 

Old Business: Inspections must be completed for indoor and outdoor courses, Pequoig over due, need 

to get done before outdoor starts again and indoor due in Nov., Riverside up for outdoor, thought had 

report from Rob, will look into.  Tepee indoors due in Sept., Nenamesek  and Woburn indoor due in Oct. 

New Business: Nominations are still open for MFAA possitions.  Current nominations for 2nd Vice 

President is Greg Gioiosi, for Recording Secretary: Carmen Sarver, Classification secretary and Treasurer: 



Ruby Shannon.  A Nominating Committee has been formed, so please contact Patrick Pattengill or Paul 

Lewkowicz with your nominations.   

Good of the Association:  it was mentioned that the MFAA website is falling behind again on updates.  

Paul Lewkowicz to check with Steve Evitt, Steve has been doing a lot of traveling in his job.  Paul also 

looking into whether Pat Tuttle has been working with Steve and if maybe he can help with the website. 

A question was raised that there is talk that the National Shoot will change to a 5 day shoot format vs 3 

of 5 days.  Paul said that he has heard a lot of chatter, but believes that talk is for pro division to score all 

5 days.  There is nothing conclusive at this time, he may hear more during the NFAA planning meeting at 

end of Sept. and will let us know. 

Next Meeting Date:   October 7th,  2012 to be hosted by Lunenburg Sportsmans Club. This is the Pick 

shoot date.  Meeting to start at 10AM with a dinner break at approx. 12:00 noon. 

Meeting Adjurned: 1:34pm 

Respectfully submitted:  Carmen Sarver 

    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


